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Greetings and best regards/ 

 

Please voter AGAINST Senate Bill 243.  It is mis-directed upon whom it will affect. 

 

It deals with Gun Sales.  It will affect ordinary law-abiding people who choose to 

purchase legitimately from legitimate dealers and sellers.  This is ineffective and mis-

directed.  These are not the people who are robbing the local mercado and whacking 

each other in gang wars. 

 

Criminals do not get their guns from legitimate sellers and dealers.  They steal guns 

via home robberies , buy or swap or steal them from other gang members and 

criminal networks, or get their girlfriends or other dupes to make purchases for them. 

 

It’s mis-directed.  It affects the wrong people and would have no effect on criminal 

weapons transfers. 

 

Please vote No. 

 

Scot MacEwan 

Portland Oregon 

 


